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The idea of babies being born in sin is foreign to the Bible.
Babies do not inherit sin from their parents.

“The soul that sinneth, It shall die. The son shall not bear
the iniquity of the father, neither shall the father bear the
iniquity of the son: the righteousness of the righteous shall
be upon him, and the wickedness of the wicked shall be upon
him” (Ezek. 18:20).

Children are born in a perfect state. “Thou wast perfect in
thy ways from the day that thou wast created, till iniquity
was found in thee” (Ezek. 28:15). Jesus said that unless we
humble ourselves and become as little children, we cannot
enter the kingdom of heaven (Matt. 18:1-4).

Among the denominations that teach this false doctrine the
misuse of Psalm 51:5 is predominant. That verse says, “Behold,
I was shapen in iniquity: and in sin did my mother conceive
me.” Some modern versions mistranslate the phrase “I was born
a sinner.”

There is a vast difference in the meaning of the translations.
In the King James and American Standard the mother did the
sinning, but, in the New International for instance, it was
the baby that was the sinner! The older versions are correct.

We know this in two ways. First, the original language states
it emphatically, as do the King James and American Standard.
Second, since the Bible does not contradict itself, and verses
such as Ezekiel 18:20; 28:15; and Matthew 18:1-4 teach that
babies are not born sinners, the statement that a baby was
born in sin cannot be true.
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One might ask, if that is not the meaning of Psalm 51:5, then
what can it mean? First, it is a Repentance Psalm. David
committed adultery and murder (2 Sam. 11:1-27). He said, “my
sin is ever before me” (Ps. 51:3). Because of his terrible
guilt,  he  felt  he  had  been  sinning  so  long  he  couldn’t
remember when he started.

There is another scriptural explanation for this. Deuteronomy
23:3 says, “An Ammonite or Moabite shall not enter into the
congregation of the Lord; even to his tenth generation shall
he not enter into the congregation of the Lord.” In Ruth 1:4
we find two Israelite men marrying Moabite women, one of which
was Ruth. Ruth was the great-grandmother of the author of
Psalm 51—David!. He was within “ten generations” of a Moabite!
That may be why he said, “in sin did my mother conceive me.”

There has never been a baby that believed (Mark 16:16). There
has never been a baby that repented (Acts 2:38). There has
never been a baby who had his sins washed away (Acts 22:16),
because there has never been a baby that sinned!


